
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

November 3, Meeting Minutes

The President, Ben Setzer WA4BCS called the meeting to order. There 
were 10 members in attendance.

The minutes of the October 132018 meeting were read. There were no 
corrections.

Treasurers Report. The current bank balance is $1472.43.

Old Business: Ben appointed a nominating committee for the next
election, N4AWP Butch, N4TDN Tim, and KG4GSA Fred. They will 
announce the results at the November meeting.

Mark Dawkins N4CMD had questions about transferring files from eQSL 
to LOTW.

Butch N4AWP reminded us that the club has RG213 coax for sale at 75c 
per foot.

Max N4CGC presented two videos on learning CW and the difference 
between keys and paddles.

New Business

The nominating committee nominated N4CGC, Max Kearns for President 
and N4TDM Tim Martin for Vice President. After voting both were
approved—Congratulations to them. I am sure they will serve the club
very well.

Max N4CGC reminded us that the American Legion will have a Veterans
Day special event on Nov 11th as N9V and will present very nice QSL cards
and a Certificate. They will be on 7.225 (+/- 5) and 14.275 (+/_-).

Max presented a video concerning the FCC vs imported Chinese Radios.



There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:45

Ben Setzer/WA4BCS
President.


